
 

 

 

 
 

1 September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cancellation of Year 8 Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccination 
 
Further to the attached letter was previously circulated, we now have notification that due to a recent 
change in public health guidance, HPV vaccinations due to take place on 30th September 2020 have been 
postponed until 2021. This delay will not have any detrimental effect. 
 
You are encouraged to complete the HPV consent form referred to in the original letter ready for when 
the vaccination is rearranged.     
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Debbie Lee 
Student Services Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


